From: John Sheehy

Sent: 11 June 2021 16:38

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Jane Dyas

Subject: RE: Comments on 2021/0161/P have been received by the council.
Colleagues,

Please register the objection below,

John Sheehy
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5649
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Sent: 11 June 2021 16:36
To: John Sheehy <john.sheehy@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2021/0161/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Date: 9 June 2021 at 12:12:13 BST

¢ ——
Subject: Comments on 161/P have been received by the council.

1 would like to oppose this application on the grounds, it’s not in keeping with the close, an
additional storey Will bloke light & give the properties opposite less privacy.

Comments made by Jane Dyas of 4 Tobin Close, London, NW3 3DY




Comment Type is Interested Party



